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I am totally against the approval of HB3501.  I do not think that giving the homeless 

total access to our parks and other public spaces is the way to alleviate the homeless 

situation. The proof is in the pudding!  This type of access for homeless people has 

not worked out very well in the City of Portland and Multnomah county.  

 

Please kill this bill as soon as possible and move on to something that has a chance 

for success.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mary Kellum 

 


